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Dear Los Altos City Council ,
Thank you for your consideration of adopting a Suicide Prevention Policy. As a former District Nurse in a local
school district I can’t emphasize enough the importance to schools and communities of having such a policy. The
policy will be extremely helpful in the implementation of important measures to help educate the community about
early identification of young and older members of the Community who are trying to deal with mental health issues.
A policy also helps to let the Community know and understand the importance of recognition and early intervention
for a person with mental health issues. In addressing education you help to decrease the stigma around suicide by
encouraging community members to reach out for help when it is most needed.

Sincerely,
Linda Lenoir RN, BSN, MSN, CNS, PHN
Suicide Prevention Training Manager
HEARD Alliance
Stanford




